
                                                             

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Surrey Football Coaching Centres will be continuing Futsal coaching at St Lawrence Junior  

School  lunchtime on the Astro Pitch from Tuesday 10th September to Tuesday 17th 

December. 

 

The course is open to boys and girls of all abilities. 

 

The cost of the course will be £65.00 in total payable in advance (in case of inclement weather 

the club will still be on). 

 

Tuesday 10th September to Tuesday 17th December   Years 3 to 6       Lunchtime  

                      

Surrey Football Coaching Centres is a well established company who run the No.1 FA 

Coaching Courses in the South East.  They have over 16 FA qualified members of staff, all 

DBS checked, who coach in the majority of schools in the Surrey area. 

 

To book the above course please pay on line at surreyfootballcoaching.com no later than 

Tuesday 10th September 2019. 

 

 

Yours in Sport, 

 

David Melham 

UEFA A LICENCE COACH 

 


